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FOOTBALL
QUEENSLAND

MEMO 20-23

To: Queensland Clubs
From: Footbhall Queensland
Subject: 2024 Governing Body Registration Fees

Date: September 29, 2023

EMBARGQOED UNTIL 6PM FRIDAY, 29 SEPTEMBER
Dear Clubs

Football Queensland has confirmed that governing body fees will remain unchanged in 2024 as
the implementation of Future of Foothall 2020+ reforms continue to deliver benefits to
participants across the state.

The announcement marks the second consecutive year of no changes to governing body fees
since Football Queensland reduced registration fees for the 2022 season, and follows another
year of prudent financial management and significant growth in participation.

Football Queensland has been continually focused on putting downward pressure on costs, with
foothall now financially stronger and more resilient thanks to the Future of Football 2020+
reforms and the implementation of more streamlined administration, improved commercial
appeal and robust processes and policies.

2024 Governing Body Registration Fees
MiniRoos $50
Juniors $66
Seniors $130

Football Australia’s National Registration Fee ($14 for Juniors, $33 for Seniors, $67.75 for
Professional) is currently not proposed to change in 2024.

End.

FOOTBALL QUEENSLAND
PO Bios 79, Kingston, Cussrsland, 4114 T (07) 3208 2677
W weerey footballguesnsdand.comau E infofifootballquesnskand comuau Page 1



